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PROTECTION FROM SEXUAL EXPLOITATION AND ABUSE 
· Every person has the right to be safe from harm and abuse

· Do not allow anyone to demand Favours or Sex in exchange for money, employment, preferential treatment, goods or services anywhere, whether in or outside the IDP camps

· Do not engage in any other form of sexually humiliating, degrading or exploitative behaviour

If you feel unsafe or have a concern, please report to any of the following:
· HAPEN Protection Officer: protection@hapen.ngo 
· HAPEN hotline: 5656
· Your camp Chairman
· Gender officer: Jubaland Ministry of Gender Affairs
· For medical help, visit Kismayo General Hospital or any Hospital near you

Reporting or seeking help will not prevent you from receiving assistance
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